
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 Ralph Ross 
 
  Ralph Ross expressed concerns relating to the proposal to create an easement across Walter 

Park to accommodate the realignment of Bullers Stream and, in particular, the associated City 
Plan submission process. 

 
  The Board received the information and requested that staff investigate what measures could 

be taken to inform residents’ groups of notified resource consent applications, other than 
advertising in public notices and utilising a web page. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


